
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

After a very good response from our latest survey, Rising Stars Wrap-Around Clubs will now be providing 

a new wraparound Childcare service from September onwards at Long Meadow School alongside our 

holiday Wrap-Around Clubs. 

 

Bookings can be made from the 14th of July 2021 using our ‘Magic Bookings’ system. 

https://risingstars.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login Please consider that it initially takes a 

short time to register your children on to the system and approve our policies and procedures before you 

can book your venue and dates. 

 

More details about what our club will be providing can be found on the flyer attached. We are really 

looking forward to seeing your children in September and working with the school and their families in 

another role.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Nick Webb 

Managing Director  

Rising Stars Wrap Around Clubs Ltd.      

Unit 7 Weston Barns, Hitchin Road 

Weston, SG4 7AX.  01462 790152 

info@risingstars-wraparound.co.uk 

 


